
 

 
 
How to contribute … 

 
We would welcome a donation from each family … a small or 
medium-sized egg.  
Please place your contribution in the egg collection box (located in 
the office) by Monday, 25 March. Prize baskets can then be 
assembled for the draws. 
 

 
Prize Draws 

 
Draws will take place on Thursday 28 March (before school breaks 
up for short the Easter break) in each classroom. Prize winners will 
receive their baskets after the draw. 
We will also hold a draw for a basket of nut-free eggs. 
 

 
Raffle Tickets … $1 per ticket 
 

 
In your son’s note folder is a book of 10 tickets and a return envelope. 
Please complete the ticket stubs with the buyer’s details and return it 
with the money by Tuesday, 26 March. This will ensure your son is in 
the draw for his class prizes. 

 
Thank you! 

Your involvement is greatly appreciated as we continue  
towards our fundraising efforts for our fabulous school. 

Happy Easter! 
 
 
Kind regards 
Newington Lindfield Social & Fundraising Committee 

The Easter Bunny will soon be 

bounding into  

Newington College, Lindfield! 

 
 Our fabulous Easter raffles  

are back with 

1
st

, 2
nd

 & 3
rd

 prizes in each class! 


